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CIRCULAR OF THE TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB 
Box 641-G, G.P.O.  Hobart 

September               November [1964] 

Birthday Dinner 
The dinner held at Wrest Point was an outstanding success, 

and cavers and guests enjoyed themselves in their usual manner. 
The only disappointment of the evening was the absence of Prof. 
Carey, who was too ill to attend. The club sends him best 
wishes for a speedy recovery. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Mainland News 
Letters have been received from Albert, Harry, and Michael. 
Albert and Therese will be back for Christmas, bringing with 
them an offspring and two C.S.S. boys. Harry is now in Raboul, 
and sends his best wishes to all members. Rolly Webb has gone 
to Vietnam for 12 months, best of luck to you Rolly and a 
speedy return. Mike was in Germany when last heard from. It's 
anyones guess as to his whereabouts now, however he is having 
the time of his life. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Equipment 
The Quartermaster is now Dennis Seymour, and all gear can be 
found in his cellar when it is returned to him. The wire has 
been purchased for the ladders, and as soon as the rungs are 
available, laddermaking will begin at 4 Clarke Avenue. 
Idz carabiners are on order and will be available next week 
from the Q.M. - 17/6d. each. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Mole Creek Hut 
The hut formerly used by southern members has been occupied by 
a staff member from the mill. However Mr. Howe has kindly given 
us another hut on the old track leading to Baldocks, - key and 
directions from Secretary when needed. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Forward Programme 

W/End. Sept. 19th-2Oth Mole Creek 
Thurs Sept. 24th Committee Meeting 
W/End. Oct. 3rd-4th Mole Creek 
W/End. Oct. 17th-18th Queenstown 
Thurs Oct. 27th Committee Meeting 
W/End. 3lst Oct-1st Nov. Mole Creek North & South 
W/End. Nov. 14th-15th Florentine 
Thurs Nov. 26th General Meeting - D. Seymour 
W/End. Nov. 28th-29th F1owery Gully 
W/End. Dec. 12th-13th Florentine 
Christmas trip Dec. 25th-Jan 3rd. Mole Creek 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
H.W.C. Weekend 
The Hobart Walking Club expressed their thanks via their Sec. 
in a letter to us for the caving week they had. However very 
little caving was done as the weather was at its worst, so we 
will arrange another trip in the summer for them, that is if 
there are any starters. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Slide Evening 
A slide evening was given in the Mole Creek Hotel and was enjoyed by many of 
the friends that we have in that area.                                  [F] 


